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The monthly meeting of CESA #1’s Board of Control took place on November 20, 2018. 

The audit for FY17-18 was presented. The Board of Control will vote on its approval at the next 
meeting. 

CESA #1 is in the process, in cooperation with local school districts and postsecondary options, of 
developing several career pathways for our students. Suggested high-school curriculum will be developed, 
to be followed up by college, university, and military programs. Fully developed are the nursing and 
construction pathways. Future pathways under development are education and IT. Several businesses, 
such as Manpower, and local hospitals are supporting the programs. 

The 9th Annual National Convening on Personalized Learning took place in Milwaukee on November 
14-15. Over 400 people attended from 13 states. For the first time, out-of-state participants outnumbered 
Wisconsinites. Although there is little chance that the national convening will move out of Milwaukee, CESA 
#1 has been asked to help in the development of at least one local convening out of state. 

A new workshop, Supporting Neurodiverse Students: Social Communication Training, is scheduled 
for February 25, 2019. This workshop is designed to support educators who serve students with disability-
related needs in the area of social communications. 

Other workshop previously announced continue. 

* * * * *  


